Sen Francisco, May 29, 1941.

Mr’ CO Co StOI‘Y.....Kdeie

Under the culvert work contemplated for 1941, it
is proposed to extend the present 36=-inch culvert at M.P.
316,20 down over the bluff at this point, at the outlet end.

Please arrange to make necessary survey to
determine what additional length will be required in order
to carry the water down the face of the bluff and prevent
spray and backwash from the outlet cutting away the toe of
the present fill.

Also arrange to make survey 40 feet east of M.P.
111 on the N.C.E., where it is proposed to install a 24-inch
corrugated iron culvert 24 feet long. This culvert is to
empty into the ditch at the outlet end, and your survey
should determine the location and extent of the necessary
ditch.

Please arrange to make these surveys at your earli-
est opportunity in order that we may prepare necessary plans
and estimates,

To Lo Phillips.



